
Consultative Workshop on Implementation of 

SPAHT on 09.10.18 

 
 

A state level consultation on implementation of SPAHT was held in 

the conference hall of Hotel Hindusthan International. The 

consultation was chaired by HMoS (IC)-Dept. of WCD & SW and was 

convened by Secretary, Dept. of WCD & SW. Senior officers from 

different line departments were present in the meeting. DSWOs and 

DCPOs of all the districts along with NGOs working in the field of 

prevention of human trafficking actively participated in the 

consultation through different group activities. 
 


